
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Faculty Senate Minutes 
May 10, 2005 

President Jacob called the meeting to order at 3:35 PM in the Chancellor’s Conference 
Room.   
Those present were: Allied Health: Doris Cather, Larry Broussard, Robert Rowe, David 
Pariser; Dental School: Cathy Springstead, Jim Cade, Carrie Mason, Johnny Porter, Don 
Layman; Graduate School: Kurt Varner, Jay Hunt; Library: Jennifer Lloyd; Medicine: 
Michael Levitzky, Bob Richards, Thomas Wolf, Greg Bagby; Nursing: Sally Ruel, Ann 
Byerly; Public Health: Catherine Correa, Thomas Houston. 

The April Senate meeting minutes were unanimously approved by voice vote. 

Old Business: 
Security Issues: Chief Bass responded to the Senate’s inquiry on an apparent 

security breach in the parking garage.  She was unaware that unknown individual(s) had 
placed pamphlets under the wind shield wipers of cars parked in the Roman Street 
garage. She will get back to the Senate on this issue at the next meeting. 

Faculty Club:  There was a brief discussion about the role of the Senate in the 
development of the Faculty Club.  Concern was raised about the expense of renovation, 
location, and the amount of space allotted to the Faculty Club on the 12th, 13th, and 14th 

floors of the old Charity Nursing School. It was decided that the Senate should wait 
pending the situation of the Faculty Club working its way through the administrative 
process. It was hoped that the administration will come to the realization that a better site 
for the Faculty Club could be found on campus. 

LSUHSC website:  The web mail version is known to be out of date and an 
upgrade to the latest version is scheduled for this summer.  Computer services is waiting 
until summer to lessen the impact on students. 

New Business: 
Elections:  Elections were held for President-elect and Secretary.  Robert Rowe 

and Don Layman were nominated for President-elect and Jennifer Lloyd and Cathy 
Correa for Secretary. Robert Rowe is the Senate’s President-elect and Jennifer Lloyd is 
our new secretary. Our incoming President in July is Michael Levitzky.  

Meeting was adjourned at 4:10 PM by President Jacob. 

Respectfully submitted 
Don Layman, Secretary  


